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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 
Monday 28th March - Friday 1st April - Art Week  
Wednesday 30th March - Parent Book Looks (3.30pm - 4.30pm)  
Monday 4th - Friday 8th April - Parent Consultations  
Tuesday 5th April - Author Paul Geraghty visiting Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Thursday 7th April - Year 4 Fighter Jets Workshop  
Thursday 7th April - Computing Workshop for Year 5/6 
Friday 8th April - Last day of Term & Easter celebration (non-uniform & finish at 12.30pm) 
Tuesday 26th April - Children return to school  
 

Important Information 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We had a few days of sunshine, so I hope you caught it.  
 
This week the pupils will take part in our termly assessments so please could you ensure that 
pupils are in school. This will be followed by internal progress meetings with senior staff and 
then the governing body.  
 
This week on Wednesday 30th March, you are invited in to school to look at your child/ren’s 
books to see for yourself how they have been progressing. During the last week of term, you 
will be able to discuss this and ask questions via a team’s link. You can request to meet with 
the teacher any time within the year, you do not need to wait for parent consultations. I look 
forward to seeing you later on this week. 
 
A reminder that pupils’ attendance is crucial…we will be monitoring this rigorously so that 
it can return to the pre-lockdown attendance.  
 
On another note, I am so impressed with our school lunchboxes! Well done and thank you 
😊  

Parent/Carer Newsletter  
 

“You must find the place inside yourself where nothing is impossible.” 
Deepak Chopra 



 
 

We are working with the canteen staff to better match the healthy food  
expectations within the kitchen.  
 
And finally, a reminder to parents that we break up for half-term on Friday 8th April at 
12.30pm. Children can come in non-uniform this day in celebration of the Christian festival 
of Easter.  
 
I hope you have a great week ahead.  
 
Miss Mehat  
 

Messages & Reminders 

SATs Teams Meeting 
On Tuesday 29th March at 4pm, there will be a meeting on Teams regarding SATs week in 
May. We will give important information on dates, times and how the week will 
work.  Attendance at this meeting is strongly recommended. We are looking forward to 
seeing you all there. The link has been provided on the Year 6 Teams page so please look out 
for this, but has also been pasted below. 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3akuyCUP19crgJMzW-
HalWEYvNlaoDg4E3ZKTiRQemVOo1%40thread.tacv2/1648109422849?context=%7b%2
2Tid%22%3a%226b7fb024-773c-488e-b5be-
debb6057ef78%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d2bfde1d-f611-4230-b784-
1a269f45f81b%22%7d  
The Year 6 teachers 
 
Polytunnel Volunteers 
We wanted to say a big thank you to the Parents who showed interest and helped with the 
Polytunnel clear out - we managed to achieve a lot that day and are ready for planting. It 
would be great if Parents can join us on Wednesdays between 2pm - 3pm to get the job 
completed. Please let me know via Teams!  
Miss Nawaz 
 
Greetings 
To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Swedish 
greeting. Here is a video of Miss Ahluwalia for you to learn how to pronounce it 
correctly. Please take this opportunity to discuss Sweden and where it is on a world map. 
Mrs Patterson 
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Awards & Honours 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight 
 

Name: Miss Siddiq 
Job Title: Deputy Headteacher 
 
Responsibilities/Duties: To ensure that personal 
teaching is consistently delivered to a high 
standard. To Inspire, motivate and influence staff 
and pupils, taking a leading role in maintaining the 
highest standards of teaching, learning and pupil 
discipline and a whole lot more!!!  
 
When did you join WCPS: January 2020 
 
What is your favourite thing about WCPS: The 
children - they're the best!  
 

 

Clubs & Activities  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


